



October 25, 2016

Ms. Linda Macdonald Technical Director Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services 7500 Security Boulevard, Mail Stop S2-01-16 Baltimore, MD 21244-1850

Dear Ms. Macdonald:

As requested, the State is submitting a 120-day temporary extension request for Florida's 1115 MEDS-AD Waiver (Project Number 11-W-00205/4) for the period October 31, 2016 through February 28, 2017.

We appreciate your consideration of this request and your efforts in working with our staff on extending Florida's 1115 MEDS-AD Waiver. Should you have any questions, please contact Heather Morrison of my staff at (850) 412-4034. We look forward to continuing to work with you.

Sincerely,

Beth Kidder Interim Deputy Secretary

for Medicaid

BK/hm

